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January 28, 1992

Mr. Rick Kessy

Senior Development Engineer
Total Petroleum Canada Ltd.
639 Fifth Avenue S.W.
Calgary, Alberta
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Dear Mr. Kessy:

RE: MODIFICATION TO GEP APPROVAL, DAIBER - BALDONNEL ‘A’

Subsurface pressure surveys have shown the wells c¢-56-D and
¢~76~D/94-B-16 to be in communication in the Daiber-Baldonnel

‘A’ pool.

Your request of January 8, 1992, for reduced bottom-hole
pressure testing is approved. The conditions of the original
GEP approval of June 13, 1988, are hereby modified as follows:

6. ii) A minimum of one subsurface pressure test is
required annually for the Baldonnel ‘A’ pool,

Yours sincerely,
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Peter Ostergaard
Assistant Deputy Minister
Energy Resources Division





